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 Grateful Greetings!                 Oct./Nov.  2014     
    from the Grove Family to New Zealand 
 
 According to the grace of God which is given unto me, as a wise masterbuilder, I have laid the foundation, and 

another buildeth thereon. But let every man take heed how he buildeth thereupon. For other foundation can no 
man lay than that is laid, which is Jesus Christ.    I Corinthians 3:10, 11 

       
³I am nRW afUaid Rf being a failXUe. I am afUaid Rf being a VXcceVV aW VRmeWhing GRd iV nRW inWeUeVWed in.´   
          -Charles Keene 
 AV Ze aUe bXV\ bXilding on Whe foXndaWion begXn b\ oWheUV Ze aUe YeU\ mindfXl WhaW all Whe ³bXV\neVV´ 
must be centered on Jesus Christ.  That we may know Him!  That others may know Him!  What a privilege to 
be building on this foundation.  We thank all of you for your part in helping to make this possible!   
 The last few months have been packed full of opportunities.  
Discipleship has been a point of focus with four people actively 

working through our 
discipleship program.  Two 
of these young men were 
baptized earlier in 
November along with a third 
young teenager, Jacob, 
whom Nancy led to the Lord 
a year ago.  
 In October we had a visit from an American missionary to the 
Philippines and an American pastor, both of whom were a blessing to 

our people.  October 26th ZaV oXU fiUVW ³FUiend Da\´.  It was a 
wonderful day with visitors in both services. The theme ZaV ³A 
Friend who will tell you The Truth is a Friend indeed!´   
 The first weekend in November we traveled north to the 
beautiful village of Havelock to officiate a wedding for a young 

Kiwi couple.  We have 
another wedding next week 
in which one of our young 
men will be getting married.  
Pray for Chris and Cara as 
well as Rogerio and Maraysa.  These young couples have the potential 
to be greatly used of God here and even abroad as they seek to serve 
Him together.  
 It is exciting to see the people growing in the Lord and being 
willing to get involved in serving Him.  We continue to share the Truth 
with as many people as possible through tracts, ads in the newspaper, 

Bible studies, and in conversation but we pray for the convicting of the Holy Spirit.  Many have heard but still 
continue to ignore the Truth.  We appreciate your prayers and support as we continue our work here. 
 Serving together with you,     

  Mike and Nancy Grove      

   Victory Baptist Church of Ashburton  


